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AAU celebrates the Arabic Language Day

Al Ain University celebrated the World Arabic Language Day by organizing competitions and
distributing gifts to the academic and administrative staffs and students.

Prof. Ghaleb Al Refae, AAU President, praised the cultural, educational, and media
organizations to commemorate the World Arabic Language Day by organizing different events
to encourage the younger generation to learn and use Arabic. 

Dr. Ibtehal Aburezeq, Dean of Student Affairs, stressed that AAU has been and will always be
keen on, to promote the Arabic language among students and enhance their awareness.
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